
 

PUBLICATION OF SUMMARY OF PROPOSED ORDINANCE 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

COUNTY OF MONTEREY 

 

The Board of Supervisors of the County of Monterey has set the 12th day of December, 

2017 at 10:30 a.m.  at the Monterey County Government Center, Board of Supervisors 

Chambers, First Floor, 168 West Alisal Street, Salinas, California to consider adoption of 

the ordinance summarized below. 
 

SUMMARY OF PROPOSED ORDINANCE 

County Counsel Summary 

 
 

The current County Code establishes a County “Equal Opportunity Officer.”  

This ordinance changes the title of the position to “Civil Rights Officer” and 

makes other changes to the duties of the Civil Rights Officer. 
 

The ordinance is available for public review at the Office of the County Counsel, 168 W. 

Alisal St., 3rd Floor, Salinas, CA 93901. 

 

A certified copy of the full text of the ordinance will also be posted at the office of the 

Clerk of the Board of Supervisors in the Monterey County Government Center, Board of 

Supervisors Chambers, First Floor, 168 West Alisal Street, Salinas, California at least 

five days prior to the date referenced above.   For additional information, Juan P. 

Rodriguez, Equal Opportunity Officer at (831) 759-6614.   

 
 

December 1, 2017 

 

Gail T. Borkowski 

Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 


